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How to Report for Prevent Blindness Ohio (PBO) Screeners
and Frequently Asked Questions.

1. Who needs to report?

This year, PBO screeners must report individually.

2. How long will it take to complete the report?

It will take about five minutes to enter only screener information. Reporting both screener information and
school screening data will take approximately 20 to 30 minutes.

3. What is the school’s role?

Schools must complete the annual vision survey. Screeners and schools should work together to avoid sending
the same information twice.

4. What if | received free screening equipment?

You should screen at least 10 children each year and report this data. This helps us track how the equipment is
being used.

5. What demographic questions should | answer?

All respondents must answer questions one to four.

6. How do | answer question five?

If you are reporting school screening data, answer “yes.” If you are reporting only for Prevent Blindness and
someone else is entering the school screening data, answer “no.”

7. Do all screeners need to complete the survey?

Yes, each screener conducting vision screenings with equipment they received from the PBO training must
complete a survey.

8. What if someone else is reporting the school screening data?

Even if you’re not responsible for reporting, please complete the survey.

9. What if | am responsible for reporting school screening data?

If you are responsible for reporting, you must complete the entire survey.




